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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
There may have been good reason two centuries and 37 statehoods ago, but it hasn't represented or 
served us well for many elections. We would be appalled if the popular vote winner in other countries 
did not win the office. The US is woefully unrepresented in our elections. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Ellen Brunson 
6415 SW Parkhill Way 
Portland, OR 97239-2659 
(541) 687-8767 
 
 

 


